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All together for the success of the Activities on 3rd October

Nazionale, 12/09/2017

Dear colleagues, you are all called upon to plan and help in the

organization of initiatives for the 3rd of October, in defense of the

rights of migrants and refugees in every corner of the world. Each and

every one of you is called to do his/her best in the region and the

sectors of his/her responsibility for the militant and internationalist

action of WFTU.

G. Mavrikos

General Secretary
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